
LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF LANCASTER 

 
 

NOTICE THAT ALL BALLOTS FOR THE GENERAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION 
TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, APRIL 09, 2024 WILL BE COUNTED 

AT A CENTRAL COUNTING PLACE 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Clerk of Lancaster has authorized that the 
Lancaster City Council Chambers, located at 44933 North Fern Ave., Lancaster, California, 
is designated as the central place to count the ballots for the General Municipal Election 
to be held on April 09, 2024. 

 
 
ANDREA ALEXANDER     Dated: March 29, 2024 
 
City Clerk  
City of Lancaster  
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